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RE: Transfer of Parent Rights to students when they reach eighteen (18) years of age.  

Dear student and parent, 

This letter is to inform you that pursuant to Indiana Special Education Rules (511 IAC 7-43-5), upon reaching eighteen 

years of age, the parent rights outlined in Indiana Special Education Rules will transfer to the student unless a guardian 

(in accordance with IC 29-3) or an educational representative (in accordance with 511 IAC 7-43-6) has been appointed 

for the student. After the transfer of rights to the student have been made, the parents will continue to receive copies of 

all required special education notices; however, the student will make final decisions regarding his or her individualized 

education program (IEP).  

Please contact me if you have questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Brewer 
Alex Brewer, Ph.D. 
Director of Special Education 
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